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BUILDERS’ LIEN ACT NOTICE
Take notice that on January 11, 2017, a Certificate of Substantial Performance under the
Master Municipal Construction Document Specifications was granted with respect to Contract no. 
16-10 between Aecon/Frontier Kemper JV and The City of Campbell River (Owner) in connection 
with improvements on City owned Lands, Municipal Roads or Statutory Rights of Way.

All persons entitled to claim a lien under the Builders’ Lien Act and who performed work or 
supplied materials in connection with the City of Campbell River Contract no. 16-10 – Raw Water 
Lake Intake are notified that the time to file a Claim of Lien may be abridged and Section 20
of the Act should be consulted.

CALL FOR INTEREST
 CAMPBELL RIVER AIRPORT 

COMMISSION
The City of Campbell River is currently seeking three (3) 
members to serve on the Campbell River Airport Commission.

The purpose of the Commission is to provide policy advice and recommendations 
to Council, on various issues related to the airport including long range planning, 
economic development, marketing, air transportation planning, and environmental 
and sustainability issues. The following matters are within the mandate of the 
Commission to investigate and make recommendations to Council:

a.	 Airport lands for aerospace or any other aviation related or complimentary
	 commercial venture that conforms to the Airport Master Plan;
b.	 Economic development and marketing for the airport;
c.	 Air transportation services for Campbell River and region;
d.	 Any other matter referred by Council.

The term for these positions will commence April 1, 2017 to March 31, 2020

Questions? Please contact Tracy Bate, Deputy City Clerk at 250-286-5705 or email 
tracy.bate@campbellriver.ca

Information and applications are at City Hall or at www.campbellriver.ca

Apply today! Deadline is 4:30 PM Friday, February 17, 2017


